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News at Central 
   PRINCIPAL:   Michael Fisher 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Wednesday 

16th December 

 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Years 1 - 6 

Friday 

5th February 2021  

 

Kindergarten 

Wednesday  

10 February 2021 

 

Preschool - Session 1 

Monday 

8th February 2021 

 

Preschool - Session 2 

Wednesday 

10th February 2021 

 

 

 

10  



 

 
 
 

 

 

Welcome everyone to our final awesome week of learning at 

Broken Hill Public School for 2020. 
 

Classes certainly had a very enjoyable Party Day on Monday. It is 

always fantastic to see the Broken Hill tradition of Party Boxes each 

year. They looked great. 
 

Tomorrow we say some sad farewells to Central family members. 

Goodbye to Miss Dove and Miss Ryan. You will all be greatly missed 

at Broken Hill Public and hope you come back to visit. Thank you for 

all you have done for the children, families and staff at Broken Hill 

Public School. 
 

Central Citizen 

Last Friday we also recognised those students who have gone above and beyond and 

received their Central Citizen Awards. The children were treated to lunch and activities at 

Patton Park. Students received this award as recognition of their attendance, effort, 

behaviour, Rainbow Reading and involvement in school and community functions and 

activities throughout the year. Congratulations and well done to our Central Citizens. 
 

Year 6 Farewell 

Last Friday evening we farewelled our Year 6s at their dinner. It was a great night and 

Thank you to Year 5, Mr Perkins, Mr Shipway, and Mrs Podnar for their organising. A big 

thank you to Leona for organising the farewell cookies. We wish our Year 6 all the very 

best as they head of on the next chapter of their learning. 
 

Lost Property 

We have a large amount of lost property in the school ranging from lunch boxes, water 

bottles and clothing. We will be shortly sorting through and donating items to the Uniform 

Shed and/or charity services.  

If you have missing items, it may be worth having a look. Tomorrow is your last chance. 
 

Presentation Day 

 

The Presentation Day video is now on the school's YouTube channel.  Here's the link: 

 

https://youtu.be/CMT16wzK9OU 

 

Alternatively, simply search 'Broken Hill Public School' in YouTube 

 

A very big thank you to the whole school community for a terrific 2020. We look forward to 

seeing everyone in 2021 as we make it as simple as A, B, C – Attendance (Come to 

school), Bump it up (Strive to improve) and Collaboration (Working together) and all with 

inspiration, Integrity and Inclusion. 
 

Merry Christmas to all and a safe and enjoyable school break. 

 
 
 

 

 

From the Principal 
 

 

Yours in Education 

 

Mr Michael Fisher 

Principal  

https://youtu.be/CMT16wzK9OU


 

 

RAINBOW READING - Pot of gold 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have reached their  

‘Pot of Gold’ – 

 

 Scarlett Francis   Piper Francis 

Isabelle Summers  Kurtis Lawlor 

Aadl Purdy   Nathaniel Johnson 

Eli Minns    Lincoln Minns 

Bartika Bhattarai   
 

 

 

 

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

Preschool Graduation 
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